
 

 

 

March 11, 2024  

 

Public Notice – Wilcannia Post Office and Service NSW Closure   

 

Wilcannia residents are advised that the Wilcannia Post Office and Service NSW agency will 

be closed on Thursday, March 14 from 11am.  

The reason for the closure is to allow for IT upgrade work.  

Both the Post Office and Service NSW will reopen as usual on Friday March 15.  

Regards  

Greg Hill  

GENERAL MANAGER 


